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NOVEMBER 2018 

PRESENTATIONS 

Feedback presentations to Elected 
Members, Community Councils 
and Local Groups on the emerging 
findings from the Initial Appraisal: 
Case for Change stage of the study 
were held at FRIC on 30 
November. Transport Scotland, Fife 
Council and PBA would like to 
thank those who attended and for 
their valuable feedback. 

PRELIMINARY OPTIONS 

APPRAISAL 
 
Work on the Preliminary Options 
Appraisal is well underway, and the 
report is planned to be completed in 
January 2019. A further update will 
be provided early in the new year. 

DETAILED OPTIONS 

APPRAISAL 

Preliminary work has begun on the 
Detailed Options Appraisal. A 
further update on this final stage of 
the study will be provided early in 
the new year. 

PROJECT 

WEBPAGE 

The document library contains new 
information, including actions from 
our progress meetings; the 
presentation given at FRIC during 
November; study programme; and 
the Initial Appraisal: Case for 
Change report. 
https://www.transport.gov.scot/our-
approach/strategy/levenmouth-
sustainable-transport-study/ 

STUDY COMPLETION 

We are still on target for completing 
the final study report by Spring 2019. 


